EYE EXAMINATIONS AND EYESIGHT TESTING

Aberdeenshire Council (the employer) is required to provide employees who are “users” of display screen equipment with an eye examination.  Users of DSE should also receive ongoing regular re-testing every 2 years or when experiencing visual difficulties or sooner when recommended by an Optician.

There should not be a charge for eye testing as everyone in Scotland is now eligible for free eye examinations.

A ‘Request for eye test’ form is available within the Display Screen Equipment (DSE)
Where corrective lenses are required for using DSE, Aberdeenshire Council shall reimburse the cost of basic corrective lenses up to the value of £50.   All claims must be supported by a receipt which should be attached to a Travelling and Subsistence Expenses Claim Form.

A ‘User’ is defined as any person who uses their DSE at least one hour continuously on each of their working days
